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Prof. Dr. Mustafa El Sayed delivers a Lecture 

about Nanotechnology 

The Laser Lab Unit at the Faculty of 

Engineering in Shubra – Benha University will 

organize a meeting with the Egyptian Scientist 

Prof. Dr. Mustafa El Sayed who will deliver a lecture about the new 

in the field of nanotechnology in the Faculty Conferences Hall at 

12:00pm. The lecture will be preceded by a visit to the Laser Lab 

where Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din - the University President will 

receive a group of scientists in this field.  



 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

 



 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

 



 

Benha University 

News 
 

  

 

 


